
You're Invited to a Night of Hope 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

We are thrilled to announce our annual gala in support of pediatric healthcare! Join us for an 

evening filled with inspiration, entertainment, and the opportunity to make a difference in the 

lives of children in need. 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Location: Grand Ballroom, City Center 

Enjoy a gourmet dinner, live performances, and an exciting auction, all while supporting a cause 

that is close to our hearts. Together, we can ensure that every child receives the healthcare they 

deserve. 

Tickets are available for purchase at www.pediatricgala.org. For more information, please 

contact us at info@pediatricgala.org. 

We hope to see you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Pediatric Healthcare Gala Committee 
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